GEORGETOWN RIDGE FARM Success for today. Preparation for tomorrow. Learning for a lifetime. CUSD

Community Eligibility Provision Notification

Date: August 15, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that Georgetown Ridge Farm CUSD #4 is participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs called the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) from July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2026.

What does this mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified above?

Great news for you and your students! All enrolled students of Georgetown Ridge Farm CUSD #4 are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at **no charge** to your household each day of this school year. No further action is required of you. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or submit an application.

Sincerely,

Kevin Thomas

Assistant Superintendent

MARY MILLER